
 

 

Cesar Palacio 
City Councillor – Ward 17   Davenport 

Toronto City Hall, 2nd Floor, Suite B37    100 Queen Street West    Toronto, Ontario  M5H 2N2    Telephone:  416-392-7011 

Community Office:  91 Via Italia    Toronto, Ontario  M6H 3S2    Telephone:  416-392-0399 

Fax:  416-392-0212    Email:  councillor_palacio@toronto.ca    Website:  www.cesarpalacio.com  

Parliamo Italiano     Hablamos Expañol      Falamos Português 

March 16, 2018 

 
IMPORTANT COMMUNITY MEETING  

 
NEW PROPOSED PARKETTE AT 177 CALEDONIA ROAD &  

SPLASH PAD AT BERT ROBINSON PARK 
 

Dear Friends: 
 
I'm pleased to invite you to an important public meeting to discuss two community 
projects - the NEW proposed parkette at 177 Caledonia Road along with the 
construction of the state-of-the-art splash pad within Bert Robinson Park. 
The meeting will be held on: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Special Presentation by Landscape Consultant - 177 Caledonia Road NEW 
Parkette:  
 
There will be a half hour open house to view printable materials and display boards, 
followed by special presentations featuring the new parkette design by the Landscape 
Consultants that will conclude with a "Question & Answer" period. 
 
I strongly believe that community meetings, such as this, demonstrate how civic 
engagement can be a powerful tool to get things done in the community. We're here to 
listen and to learn from your opinions and experiences, and to see how we can improve 
our neighbourhood collectively.  
 
Parks and Recreation update and potential time lines for Bert Robinson Park 
Splash Pad Completion: 
 
This update is a follow up to a community meeting that was held in the summer of 2016, 

whereby City Parks and Recreation staff reported that funds were secured to construct 

a state-of-the-art splash pad and whereby local residents were given an opportunity to 

express their opinions and share their ideas.  

On April 3, 2018, Parks and Recreation staff will be at the meeting to provide an update 

and potential time lines for completion.   

Improving and enhancing our Parks/Public spaces are essential to creating healthy and 
vibrant communities, as they ensure that our residents have a safe and enjoyable place 
to play and enjoy the outdoors. It is imperative that we continue to add more green 
areas and recreational spaces so that our City and neighbourhoods become greener 
and healthier.  
 

Please turn over… 
 

Date:   Tuesday, April 3rd, 2018 
Time:   6:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.  
Location: St. Nicholas of Bari School (Gym) 

363 Rogers Road  
 



If you have any questions on this, or if I can assist you on any other municipal matter, 
please feel free to contact me, at any time, as my staff and I are always willing to help. 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
 

 
 
Cesar Palacio 
Toronto City Councillor 
Ward 17 - Davenport 


